STERN COLLEGE FOR WOMEN



YESHIVA UNIVERSITY

253 Lexington Avenue / New York, N.Y. 10016 / (212) 255-5600

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

June 2, 1970

Rabbi Norman Lamm West Side Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, N.Y. 10024

Dear Normie:

Now that the Jewish Studies Review Committee has completed its work and the President has accepted and acted upon its recommendations I would like to formally convey to you what I have previously told you orally.

I am grateful to you for having accepted to serve on the committee when I asked you to, and for having contributed so significantly and meaningfully to the successful conclusion of the committee's work. It is not only for the direct benefit which the committee was able to derive from your thinking and participation in its deliberations for which I thank you, but also for the balanced approach and beneficial influence which you were able to exert by virtue of your person and character. This was at least as valuable a contribution as your direct contributions in shaping the proposals of the Committee.

I would also like to thank you for the special seminar you conducted for our students. I hope that you will find it possible to plan your program for the coming academic year so that we will have the advantages of your continued appearance at Stern College.

With all best wishes for a pleasant summer,

Most cordially yours,

David Mirsky

Dean